
	
Dear	Expert,
	
Our	best	wishes	for	2020!

Ahead	 of	 the	 last	 year	 of	 our	 collaboration	 in	 the	 SEPEN	 expert	 network,	we
would	like	to	ask	for	your	feedback	on	our	activities.

Please,	 find	 on	 the	 below	 link	 a	 10-question	 survey	 on	 the	 SEPEN	 website,
online	forum	and	newsletter.	We	would	be	delighted	if	you	could	provide	us	with
your	feedback	by
17	February.

Evaluation	survey
	

In	case	of	any	questions,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	us.

We	thank	you	very	much	for	your	feedback.
	

	

Find	our	previous	newsletters	on	our	website.

View	in	browser
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This	email	was	sent	to	{EMAIL}
The	content	of	this 	email	is 	intended	for	the	recipient	specified	in	message	only.
This 	message	is 	sent	to	you	because	your	email	address	is 	on	our	contact	list.

Should	you	receive	this 	message	by	mistake,	we	would	be	most	grateful	if	you	informed	us	that	the
message	has	been	sent	to	you.	In	this 	case,	we	also	ask	that	you	forward	this 	message	to	whom	it

may	concern.	
	If	you	are	not	interested	in	receiving	more	emails 	like	this 	one	please,	unsubscribe.

Thank	you	for	your	cooperation	and	understanding.
Unsubscribe	here
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